“ ENDANGERED
. . WILDLIFE TRUST

CELEBRATING

Established 1973
PICCOLI NURSERY GIVES THE EWT’S SNIFFER DOGS A R50 000 BONANZA!
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The Endangered Wildlife Trust’s (EWT) Rhino Project would like to extend a big thank you to the
children and teachers of Piccoli Nursery School for their donation of R50 000 towards the care and
keeping of our sniffer dogs — Rico, Heddie, Condor and Renaldo.

Said Rensche Cronje, Principle of the school: “The children raised the funds by selling pieces of our
school mascot, Piccoli Rhino. The children and their parents worked extremely hard and we are very
proud to be able to present this money to the EWT.”

Rynette Coetzee, Project Executant of the EWT’s Law and Policy Programme, was at Piccoli Nursery
School on Friday the 6™ of September to accept the cheque from the children. She stated, “We are
thoroughly impressed by the generous donation received from Piccoli Nursery School. The money
will go a long way to helping us in the fight against Rhino poaching. Thank you so much Piccoli!”

End.

Contact: Kirsty Brebner
Rhino Project Manager
Endangered Wildlife Trust
Tel: +27 11 372 3600
kirstyb@ewt.org.za

and

Nomonde Mxhalisa
Communications Manager
Endangered Wildlife Trust
Tel: 427 11 372 3600
nomondem@ewt.org.za

Physical Address: Building K2, Ardeer Road, Pinelands Office Park,
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The Endangered Wildlife Trust is a non-profit, public benefit organisation dedicated to conserving
species and ecosystems in southern Africa to the benefit of all people.

NPO Number: 015-502, PBO number: 930 001 777, Member of IUCN - The International Union for Conservation of Nature
The Endangered Wildlife Trust is US 501(c)(3) compliant under US IRS Registration number: EMP98-0586801.
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